

December 18, 2019

Kim Campbell Chief Clerk North Carolina Utilities Commission 4325 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-4325

RE: NCUC Docket No. E-100 Sub 90, NC GreenPower Board Appointment

Dear Ms. Campbell:

Due to the resignation of Jeffrey Hughes from the NC GreenPower Board of Directors, we request that the North Carolina Utilities Commission (NCUC) begins to accept nominations to appoint one Director for the Energy Finance seat. The appointment term for the seat will be for one year through September 30, 2020, the original end date of Mr. Hughes' appointment.

In order for individuals to have sufficient time to nominate themselves or others to be considered for appointment, and for the NCUC to make timely new appointments, it is our hope that the nomination period will be open through Friday, January 3, 2020. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Victoria McCann Vice President